
 
 

 

 

5th Dimension Limited 

Issue of a Class 1 Telecommunications Licence in Jersey 

 

Following an application from 5th Dimension Limited, a company registered in Jersey, no. 126097, 

CICRA proposes to exercise the JCRA’s powers under the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 to 

grant a Telecommunications Licence to 5th Dimension Limited. 

If any persons wish to make representations or objections to this proposed decision, they may do so 

in writing by email to info@cicra.je or by post to CICRA’s Jersey office, 2nd Floor, Salisbury House, 1-9 

Union Street, St Helier, Jersey, JE2 3RF. Responses should be marked “5th Dimension Licence” and 

should be received no later than 5pm on 27 August 2018. 

This Decision will take effect from 28 August 2018 unless otherwise notified by CICRA. 

A copy of the proposed Licence is available for review on the CICRA website, www.cicra.je. 

 

 

30 July 2018       by order of the GCRA. 
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